
Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

 
 
 

    
 

                      1 
Preschool 6:30am-6pm 

                 2 
 

                        3 
Praise B. Rehearse 
Fellowship @ 9:30am 
Worship Service @ 11am 
 

                        4 
 

                         5 
Preschool 6:30am-6pm 
Chapel 9:30am 
Prayer Group @ 10:30am 
Spanish lessons! @ 3:15pm 
 
 
 

                          6 
Preschool 6:30am-5:30 
Choir practice 6pm-7pm 

                          7 

Preschool 6:30am-6pm 
KARATE! @ 10:00am 
Spanish lessons! @ 3:15pm 
 
 

                       8 
Preschool 6:30am-6pm 
 

 
 

 
 

 

                 9 
 

 
 

 

                         10 

 

Praise B. Rehearse  
Fellowship @ 9:30am 
Worship Service @ 11am 
*Communion Sunday 
 
 
 

  TEAM DAY! 

                        11 
Preschool 6:30am-6pm 
Grandparent’s Day! 9:30am 
W.O.W. 5:30pm (TBD) 
Ballet(1st meeting)2:30pm 

                        12 
Preschool 6:30am-6pm 
Chapel 9:30am 
Prayer Group @ 10:30am 
Spanish lessons! @ 3:15pm 
 
 

                          13 
Preschool 6:30am-6pm 
Choir practice 6pm-7pm 
 

           R.I.F.  
Kroc Center  

11:00am 
Tour & Lunch 

                          14 

Preschool 6:30am-6pm 
KARATE! @ 10:00am 
Spanish lessons! @ 3:15pm 

                        15 
Preschool 6:30am-6pm 
 

                 16 

                        17 
 

Praise B. Rehearse  
Fellowship @ 9:30am 
Worship Service @ 11am 
 
 
 
 

                       18     
Preschool 6:30am-6pm 
W.O.W. 5:30pm 
Ballet 2:30pm 
 
 

                        19 
Preschool 6:30am-6pm 
Chapel 9:30am 
Prayer Group @ 10:30am 
Spanish lessons! @ 3:15pm 

                           20  
Preschool 6:30am-6pm 
Choir practice 6pm-7pm 

                           21 
Preschool 6:30am-6pm 
KARATE! @ 10:00am 
Spanish lessons! @ 3:15pm 

                       22 
Preschool 6:30am-6pm 

23 

24 
Praise B. Rehearse  
Fellowship @ 9:30am 
Worship Service @ 11am 

25      
Preschool 6:30am-6pm 
W.O.W. 5:30pm 
Ballet 2:30pm 

26 
Preschool 6:30am-6pm 
Chapel 9:30am 
Prayer Group @ 10:30am 
Spanish lessons! @ 3:15pm 

27 
Preschool 6:30am-6pm 
Choir practice 6pm-7pm 

28 
Preschool 6:30am-6pm 
KARATE! @ 10:00am 
Spanish lessons! @ 3:15pm 

29 
Preschool 6:30am-6pm 

                  30 

           
 

Anniversaries 
 

9.10– Marty & Beverly Wooten 

9.11– Al & Candace Slavens 

9.24– Montie & Debbie-Joy Agee 

9.30– George & Bobbie Willcox 
 

Birthdays 
 

9.8  – Bill Dyches 

9.10– Nancy Staulcup 

       – Tommy Boyles 

9.17– Gloria Irby 

9.19– Kaye Carrington 

9.25– Bernice Hughes 

       –Luanne Staulcup 

9.28–Ellis Zettler 

*Scan to visit website! 

*Bring in paper towels 
and toilet paper for 
our monthly donation 
we give to Pathways- 
the Maxwell House 
store. 

September 10th 

Beginning in September 

KROC Center 

Rooted In Faith  

Sept. 13th 11:00am 

Tour & Lunch 

  October 27th 
  5:30pm 
 

September 11th 

 

 

 

9:30am 

Foster Care Meeting 
Quest Church· 6:30pm 

Sunday mornings! 

Women Of Woodlawn 
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Debbie Hixon 

Director Of Music 
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Finance 
Fumiko Malave 
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I don’t even know where or how I happened to get the book, but when I 

was ten years old I read it—devouring the pages, re-reading it over 

again. In fact, I read it so many times that I could quote passages from it.  
 

 

 

What was the book that so captured my interest that hot, Indiana        

summer? It was the book, “Crazy Legs McBain”— a story about a football 

team that had suffered a devastating loss when a championship bound 

football team lost most of its members in a tragic airplane crash. Hal 

McBain, the main character, was a lanky student who always dreamed 

of playing football, but was denied the opportunity. The beleaguered 

coach—desperate for players— recruits Hal for the team. The team    

members help Hal learn, encouraging him, urging him on as he learns 

that daydreams become reality only with hard work.  
 

 

 

It was my type of story—the ultimate underdogs-overcoming-the-worst-

that-can-happen type of story. A story when the good guys win! A story 

when the most unlikely hero and team goes on to victory against            

impossible odds. A story when persistence , hard work, and team work 

carry the day. It’s also a story when friendship and integrity are all          

important.  
 

 

 

 

Who doesn’t love a story like that? 

The message of that story hold true for the church today.  
 

 

 

Persistence. Hard work. Teamwork. Loyalty. Encouragement. Integrity. All 

these come into play as we try to live as followers of Jesus Christ. It’s only 

as we work together that we can be the very best that we can be-Christ 

for the world. It’s God’s love for us and our love for each other that carries 

us on to victory. May we remember the words written to the early church: 
 

 

 

Hebrews 10:24-25 “Let us be concerned for one another, to help one another 

to show love and to do good. Let us not give up the habit of meeting together, 

as some are doing. Instead, let us encourage one another all the more, since 

you see that the Day of the Lord is coming nearer.” 
 

 

May God’s love abound in your life and be blessed! 
 

              Pastor Jan 

      Preschool 
 

      Matthew 19:14 But Jesus said, Suffer little children, and forbid them 

         not, to come unto me: for of such is the kingdom of heaven. 

 

Happy September!  School is in full swing and the students and children are all having a wonderful time.  The 

children are learning so much already. Thanks for allowing us to be a part of your child’s preschool years. 
 

Labor Day: We will be closed September 4, 2017 in observance of Labor Day.  Have a safe and happy holiday. 

Fall Pictures:  The children will be taking pictures September 12th and 13th.  Lifetouch will photograph our        

children again this fall.  The more pictures you buy the more money we make.  So spend until it hurts. 

Grandparents Day:  We plan to celebrate our grandparents again this year.  We will celebrate them September 

11, 2017.  More info to come.  

Bathrooms and classrooms: Parents if you see that the bathroom or classroom needs our attention please let 

someone in the office know. 

 Sign-in Computer:  Please take the time to read the notes on the computer when you sign your children in and 

out.  This is just another way we try to keep you informed about what is happen at Woodlawn Preschool. 

Extra-curricular Activities: Ballet starts Monday, September 11th @ 2:30, Spanish starts Tuesday, August 29th @ 

3:15, Chapel starts Tuesday, August 22th @ 9:30, Spanish again every Thursday @ 3:15,  Karate  starts Thursday, 

September 7th @10:00. 

Lunch and snacks: Parents if your child brings a lunch or snack from home each day this is a reminder that I 

need a statement from your child’s pediatrician stating why your child can not eat what we serve from our 

kitchen.  

ALERT!  Please remember that we are a peanut free facility.  Also, we request that children do not bring snacks 

to school unless you provide enough for the entire class. All foods must be finished before your child can be 

dropped off in his/her classroom.  If your child is not finished eating they must remain in the office until the meal is 

finished. 

On the Hunt for a Music Teacher: If you know of anyone who teaches music I am looking for a good one.  

Please tell them to give me a call at the center.  

The TIDINGS Family Ministries  
History’s importance is that it helps us understand who we are.  
It is a clue to our identity.  Your church’s present-day location, 
architecture, worship style, organization, ministries and          
outreach, and countless other facets of its life are all rooted in 
the history of the congregation.  By reflecting on the past, we 
can better understand who we are and can determine the   
future directions of our ministry.  Memory shapes our vision for 
ministry. 
History can also be a source of inspiration.  As we learn more 
about those who created the heritage of which we are heirs, 
we may be inspired to give thanks for their lives, and we may 
pledge to follow their example.  We also recognize that history 
is made by people who are not always at their best, and their 
stories can challenge us to learn from their mistakes. 
History can provide much enjoyment and can contribute to the 
pleasure of learning.  It is fascinating to learn about the people 
of the past.  We enjoy listening, seeing, and reading about 
what has happened in the past.  Many in your congregation 
will be captivated by the stories of people and events in your 
church’s history. 
History is ministry!  Your job is an important part of the church’s 
ministry as you help it record and remember its service for 
Christ.  You participate in the “ministry of memory”. 

Guidelines Church Historian                                                                                                                                                   
2010 Cokesbury 
 
 

Did you know we will celebrate our 130 Anniversary in 2019 – 
WOW!  Did you know we grew from a Sunday School class?  If 
you like discovering fun facts such as these please join the   
Ministry of Memory as we prepare for the 130th Anniversary of 
Woodlawn.  You may contact Debbie Hixon for further           
information.   

Rooted In Faith 
 

Attention seniors/retirees,  

Have you often wondered 

what the KROC Center is all 

a b o u t ?  W e d n e s d a y ,      

September 13th we will 

have an opportunity to tour their facility 

and enjoy their dining area.  

Plan to meet at 

the center (on 

Broad Street) at 

11:00am for the 

tour & luncheon. 

You will be 

amazed at all of 

the activi t ies 

available at this         

Salvation Army 

Mission. Please 

consider this as an 

opportunity to learn more about the   

Augusta Community’s Christian           

outreach.  See you there! 

            Joan Satcher 

Please continue to pray 

for the Powell family. A 

memorial fund has been 

set up in remembrance 

of Lily Kate. We ask you 

make donations to     

stating, #lovelikelily, so 

w e  c a n  d i s c e r n            

donations for her         

memorial fund. The 

Church will give the 

combined donations to 

“The Cecilia Ensemble.”  


